REDINGTON FROGNAL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

4 June 2021

Dear Ms Muthoora,

30 Redington Road - 2021/1328/P: comment

Thank you for referring this application to the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum for comment.

The current arrangement and loss of front boundary do not contribute positively to the Conservation Area streetscape. The Forum would appreciate the introduction of some greening measures, consistent with the Neighbourhood Plan policies.

A list of planting to enhance biodiversity is set out in the Neighbourhood Plan at Section 6.2 PLANTING GUIDANCE TO ENHANCE BIODIVERSITY AND CONSERVATION AREA CHARACTER

Yours sincerely,

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum http://www.redfrogforum.org https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF

REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM